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RAHALL ANNOUNCES U.S. ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ADMINISTRATION

FUNDING FOR MARSHALL UNIVERSITY

WASHINGTON, D.C.-- U.S. REP. NICK J. RAHALL, II (D�wV)

TODAY ANNOUNCED THE U.S. ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

ADMINISTRATION HAS AWARDED MARSHALL UNIVERSITY

$75,000.00 FOR ITS CENTER FOR REGIONAL PROGRESS.

THIS IS THE SIXTH YEAR THE CENTER HAS RECEIVED FUNDING

FROM THE EDA TO PROVIDE TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO AREA

BUSINESSES, INDUSTRIES, AND GOVERNMENTAL ENTITIES. "I

AM VERY PLEASED THE ADMINISTRATION HAS CONTINUED

FUNDING FOR THIS IMPORTANT COG IN OUR STATE�S ECONOMIC

DEVELOPMENT WHEEL," RAHALL SAID.
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